Scottish Chureh College
Kolkata - 700 006

17/03/2020
NOTICE

In compliance with the latest notice issued by the Registrar of
University of Calcutta on 16th March 2020 with a view to taking
precautionary measures to check the spread of COVID-19 it is notified
for all concerned that the college will remain closed from 16t March

to 15t April 2020.

All classes, examinations, seminars, workshops etc. will remain
suspended from 16t March to 15t April 2020. This period should be
used as a period of work from home. However, all salary related and
other emergency work will be carried out in the college as and when
required.

All teaching and non-teaching staff are advised not to leave station
during this period without permission from the authorities.

Kindly check the college website regularly for further notifications if
any.

A’u,.}, S

Principal




